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Dear New Meadow Pond Families, 
 
Welcome to the Meadow Pond school community!   We look forward to meeting all of you in September. 
 
As we look ahead, we ask that you Save the Date for our New Family Orientation (Grades 1-5 only) scheduled 
for Thursday, September 2 at 2:45 p.m. at Meadow Pond Elementary School.  At this time, our plan is to host 
an in-person orientation for students and potentially parents/guardians with current health guidelines in place 
(masks, health screener, contact information, and/or distancing).  However, please know that if guidance from 
New York State or our local health department changes, we will need to adjust our plan accordingly.  Our 
orientation will include a guided tour of our school along with general information that will help your family 
prepare and transition.   
 
Please RSVP to this link if you plan to attend the orientation with your child: New Student Orientation Form.  
Please fill out the form for each new student you have in your family.  
 
One great resource for new families in the school website, specifically the PTO page that can be found under 
the Parents tab, and then the MPES PTO tab.   If you have not seen our supply list and would like to purchase 
items, please see the PTO website.  If you wish to drop off your child’s school supplies during the orientation, 
please feel free to do so. We encourage you to visit this part of our website regardless! 
 
We look forward to meeting you, and if you have any questions, please call our school office at 914-763-7901.  
 
 
Soon,  
 
Ashlyn Field       Dawn Pomeroy 
Principal       Assistant Principal 
afield@klschools.org                  dpomeroy@klschools.org 
 


